OASAP February 2018 Newsletter



- February vacation sign up deadline is Friday February 9th!
- If you have not received child care tax information please let us know.
- When picking up your child, please give them time to clean up what they are playing with.
- Reminder: After school enrichment programs take place during our

homework period. Please make sure to check their homework to ensure its completed.

DONATIONS:

OASAP is in need of extra gloves and boys/girls gently worn sweat pants. We are asking parents if they have any of these items to possibly donate.